
Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. BOX 800 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD, CALIFORNIA 91770 
M.O.MEDFORD TELEPHONE 

MANAGER, NUCLEAR LICENSING (818) 302- 749 

May 6, 1986 

Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attention: G. E. Lear, Director 

PWR Project Directorate No. 1 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket No. 50-206 
Reload Safety Evaluation for Cycle 9 Operation 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Unit 1 

San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station Unit 1 completed its eighth 
cycle of operation on November 21, 1985. The cycle burnup at the end of Cycle 
8 was 9460 MWD/MTU. Return to power for Cycle 9 operation is now scheduled 
for June 14, 1986. Enclosed is the reload Safety Evaluation which documents 
that the Cycle 9 core remains within the previous design bases and that no 
Technical Specification changes are required. This document is being provided 
for your information only as we have concluded that no unreviewed safety 
questions per 10 CFR 50.59 are caused by the reload.  

Please contact me if there are any questions.  

Very truly yours, 

Enclosure 
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